
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, W COOPER 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Monday, January 4, 2021 5:19 PM 
'arvilla stokes' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Reference regarding sewer system 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00411-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: arvilla stokes <arvillajim4354@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 1, 20213:46 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Fwd: Reference regarding sewer system 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: W COOPER <erniesheryl cooper@yahoo.com> 
Date: Fri, Jan 1, 2021 at 1:11 PM 
Subject: Reference regarding sewer system 
To: arvillajim4354@gmail.com <arvillajim4354@gmail.com>, smnortonl @yahoo.com 
<smnorton l @yahoo.com>, snorton4@tampabay.IT.com <snorton4@tampabay.IT.com> 

The following is a text I received from Julio this morning: 

Hey Julio ... Happy new year! , just wanted to touch base to see if you are in the loop for the sewer system 
proposal. .. There is one timely matter that needs to be addressed by Monday at noon ... I will send you details if 
you are not aware 
Happy new yearJ.. 
Ok 
It might be easier to send it in an email rather than text ... Email address? 
In a nutshell. .. Environmental Utility .. . a private company ... has Applied for a temporary waiver.. . allowing for 
the NON-DISCLOSURE to property owners, of costs and rates for proposed sewer system ... SERIOUSLY! 
I will copy and paste a proposed letter. .. Standby ... Must be sent by Monday at noon 
They are always up to no good. 
To Whom it May Concern, 

1 



2

 
I am a homeowner on Little Gasparilla Island, which is in the service area contained in the application 
Environmental Utilities , LLU [EU] for central sewer. 
I vehemently  object to the EU’s request for the bifurcation of the certificate and rate-making proceedings.  I 
also vehemently object to the temporary waiver of  
Rule 25-30.033 (1) (p) and (q).   Given the inadequate information regarding the applicant’s financial strength 
and management experience as well as the expense to the stake holders involved with this project, the applicants 
request for such waiver must be denied. 
As a stakeholder in the proposed serviced area, it is of the utmost importance to have ALL the relevant 
information regarding the proposed central sewer,  including the proposed rates, connection fees and the type of 
system intended for installation.  I, therefor request that EU’s request for bifurcation and a temporary waiver be 
denied. 
Quote: 
Docket # 20200226-SU 
Send to: clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
Funny how they do this during the holidays  
Great 
I will spread the word  
Yes trying to fly under the radar… Everyone must send an email… You can use my email just change the name 
Also by January 17 an email must be sent stating your objections to a central sewer installation ... I’ll send you 
that information to 
... Basically the water guy wants the sewer business too ... 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


